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Northwest Bay Road Closure Extended 

 

The twin corrugated steel pipe culverts at Craig Creek on Northwest Bay Road just west of Terrien Road 

at the City of Parksville’s boundary are undergoing replacement. To facilitate this work, Northwest Bay 

Road has been closed to all traffic.  

 

Please be advised Northwest Bay Road will not open tomorrow morning (August 20) as proposed last 
week by the contractor. Due to unforeseen factors beyond the City’s control, the contractor has 
advised the City of new, unforeseeable circumstances that require a further extension to the road 
closure. As soon as detailed information regarding timelines becomes available, we will advise the 
public. Again, we sincerely apologize for this unexpected delay. 

 

Once the road reopens for traffic, there will be single lane alternating traffic on Northwest Bay Road 

through September. Please expect
 
delays during this period.  

 

For more information please contact the engineering department at 250 951-2484 or 

engineering@parksville.ca. 
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